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 If you know of any housebound parishioner or anybody else who might be interested in this             
Newsletter please give them a copy.   

 
 
 
            

    The amount collected so 
far, returned by the Parish of  
St. Agatha to Trocaire is  
 €1588  Thank You 

The Five Lamps Art 
Festival takes place 

from Wednesday 
next and continues 
until Saturday 26th 

April. 
On Saturday there 
will be a Recital 

given by Organist 
David Grealy and 

Mezzo Soprano Liz 
Ryan in this church 
at 12.30 p.m.  More 
information on the 
festival is available 
on the notice board 

Next Copper Coin Collection 
 

Saturday 10th May  
 

 
If  your copper coins  

are not collected  
please contact 
 Parish Office 

8554078 

PARISH OF ST. AGATHA
NEWSLETTER 

 
Priests of the Parish 

Fr. Brian Lawless Tel: 8556474, Fr. Tony Scully Tel: 8363451 
Parish Sister   

Sr. Bridget O’Connor Tel: 087 2389247 
Parish Secretary  -  Maureen Grant Tel: 8554078 

E mail : nwsp@eircom.net 
 

20th April 2008 
Fifth Sunday of Easter 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

We pray for the children from O’Connell Boys’ School  
and  

St. Vincent’s Girls’ School  
Who will receive their First Holy Communion  

on    
Saturday 10th May at 11 a.m. Mass.  

 
 
 

The Sacrament of Confirmation will be held on  
Wednesday 28th May and will be celebrated  

by Most Rev. Bishop Fiachra O’Ceallaigh, D.D.  
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Centenary Candle 

 
 As part of our Centenary  

 celebrations you are invited to 
 take the centenary light of faith 
 to your home for a week. If you 
 would like to have a Mass in your 
 house during that week or indeed 
 anytime during the centenary year
 Please contact our parish secre-
tary  Maureen or Fr. Brian  
 Tel:  8554078 

 
 
 
 
 
 

As part of our centenary celebrations the Daughters 
of Charity wish to acknowledge with thanks the  
donation of €2200 for the provision of wells in 

Kenya. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Eastern Catholic Churches celebrate their Holy Week and Easter 
during the coming week.  
We are happy to announce that the Holy Thursday and Good Friday 
ceremonies of the Greek Catholics will be celebrated in this Church 
next Thursday and Friday beginning at 3 p.m. and all are welcome. 

WELLS FUND FOR KENYA 

Good and gracious God, you have called us through Baptism to disci-
pleship with your Son, Jesus Christ, and have sent us to bring the Good 
News of salvation to all people. We pray you grant to us more priests 

GREEK CATHOLICS CELEBRATE HOLY WEEK IN 
OUR CHURCH 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Eastern Catholic Churches celebrate their Holy Week and Easter 
during the coming week.   
We are happy to announce that the Holy Thursday and Good Friday 
ceremonies of the Greek Catholics will be celebrated in this Church 
next Thursday and Friday beginning at 3 p.m. and all are welcome.  

 
Year of Prayer for Vocations 

Good and gracious God, you have called us through Baptism to disci-
pleship with your Son, Jesus Christ, and have sent us to bring the Good 
News of salvation to all people. We pray you grant to us more priests 

and religious to build up your Church here within 
the Archdiocese of Dublin.  Inspire our young men 
and women to give themselves totally to the work of 
Christ and His Church.  Together may we seek the 
face of Christ in the poor and forgotten, that they 
may know the wonders of your love.  We ask this in 
the name of Jesus the Lord.  Amen 
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